
Friday 5th July 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to the penultimate Parent Bulletin of this academic year.

Please see the pictures below for some of the great events and celebrations taking place this week on
campus.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 12 Induction Days 1st & 2nd July Year 6 Learning Camp Days 3rd & 4th July

Annual Sports Awards Evening 3rd July 2024
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All Years ● Reception will close at 3.30pm on Monday 8th July.

● Friday 12th July - Campus closes at 1pm on the last day of term. School buses will
arrive on site early to take Students home.

● Please click here for this week's new items to our Lost property. Final reminder that
anything left over will be disposed of at the end of the academic year.

● Teen Health - Please see the leaflet HERE regarding summer activity days being held
by Teen Health.

● School Uniform Purchases 2024-2025 please click here for Uniform Direct’s prices
and click here for their “Be prepared” Guidelines.

● Water - a reminder that Students are encouraged to bring a water bottle, especially
during the hot weather.

● Water Safety - Water safety is of paramount importance. Please see Hill hole Quarry
letter regarding water safety from the Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council. The
summer holidays are fast approaching, can you please discuss the content of the
letter with your child/ren. What3words poster- This what3words location is in the
middle of the Quarry.

● This is the time of year that we are looking at the assessment data that has been
collected throughout this academic year to inform us if there should be any set
changes for next year. These changes will be made and students will get new
timetables at the start of next year.

● Students must keep their ID cards and coloured lanyards for the next academic year.
Lanyards can be purchased from reception for £1 cash. ID cards (including the
lanyard) can be purchased for £5 cash at reception or on Arbor in the school shop.

● Instrumental Tuition Please click here for the next year’s information.

● Sports Day Wed 10th July - Information has been shared with students regarding our
upcoming sports day. Unfortunately, Parents are unable to attend this event.

- Students still need to bring ALL equipment for the day in case of bad weather.
- Students need to bring additional clothing/drinks/suncream that is relevant to the

weather on the day.
- Only those students competing will be permitted to leave lessons and come to the

field during the morning activities.
- Students can wear PE kit to school on the day of with the addition of a t-shirt in

your house colour (no string straps or short straps)

Year 8 and
Year 9

● Sports Tour Trip in Barcelona, Spain at Easter April 2025 - we are excited to share
our plans to take part in a Boy and Girls Football Festival (Sports Tour).

During this trip students will get coaching, the opportunity to represent the school
in a festival style tournament as well as tours around Camp Nou and other
activities.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fuoXwYgId7eqDr1QauqH-WN5nUWzxI9U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d2z442jNEQc5Pd21p87ldfhKEHF1hOcJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U1KWhRmW7vYDfNhc9IJ7i1e4kUpQ2tNF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fLIJBw8-zbskrSvrh43gKIPEwy5F79u3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_yF_9hxV736ZKwFaRbrKFuezSVoWie8V/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_yF_9hxV736ZKwFaRbrKFuezSVoWie8V/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17T-S1660RnbnTwZu7DQQaVDgjfxxqRfv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FawQ4Qk-GduA5sJeNQCack9stjID_j_i/view?usp=sharing


This cost of the trip depends on what transport we choose to go with, of which
you can choose below. Prices are approximate and may change based on student
numbers.

Below is a link to further information about the tour and company along with a
google form to register your interest for this trip.

Parent portal link: Brookvale Groby Spain Easter SportsFest 2025 Parents Portal

Sports Fest Interest Form: Google form link click here Please respond by the start
of the new term.

At the beginning of the next academic year Mr Leonard, will arrange a parent
evening as well as further information regarding deposit and pricing if there is
sufficient interest for this to go ahead.

This is a brilliant opportunity for our students and if you have any questions please
do not hesitate to contact Mr Leonard jleonard@brookvalegroby.com

● Duke of Edinburgh Awards Scheme - in recent assemblies students have heard
about the DofE awards we offer at BGLC. Many students have shown interest and I
hope many will get the opportunity to take part in the DofE Scheme.

Below is the powerpoint used in the assemblies and a link to a clip about the DofE
in the case that students want to discuss this with you over the summer.

In the new academic year I will be running a parent evening where I will go
through the awards and more information in a lot more detail but please feel free
to ask me any questions should you have them.

For those still completing the Bronze award I plan to have a final meet next week
to get bits finished before the next year.

The powerpoint does say bronze but we offer the silver award as well with more
info about it on the DofE website.

Clip: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yN7wTcxK408

Website: https://www.dofe.org/

Contact, Mr Leonard jleonard@brookvalegroby.com

Year 10 ● Year 10 GCSE Geography Students Fieldwork in September - classes will be
undertaking fieldwork studies in September. The combined cost for both trips is £14
to cover coach transport and parking fees. Payments “go live” at the start of the
Autumn Term. Students are required to attend on 1 day per trip although, due to
class sizes, each trip will run on two days. Students will be assigned to a date and will
be notified in advance:

○ Bradgate Park - 17th or 18th September

○ Leicester City Centre - 25th or 26th September.

https://activ4schooltours.qwilr.com/Brookvale-Groby-Spain-Easter-SportsFest-2025-Parents-Portal-WipstU7DTHem
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1l3oU8XqKROmdzlt5IZdENAnqBrc1DT138I5kYhGSEos/edit
mailto:jleonard@brookvalegroby.com
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https://www.dofe.org/
mailto:jleonard@brookvalegroby.com

